
MISC. COMM. NO. I O O \ 

Concerned Democrats of House District 42 
March 6, 2021 

The Honorable Scott K. Saiki 
Speaker of the House 
Hawaii State Capitol 
415 South Beretania Street 
Honolulu, HI 96813-2425 

Dear Speaker Saiki: 
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We are all aware of the alleged DUI incident involving Representative Sharon Har. This 
is not the behavior we expect of our elected officials and we are appalled with her 
actions during and after the incident. 

Representative Har apologized to her fellow legislators and the general public with an 
explanation of cause being medication and a single beer. Her constituents received 
correspondence from her on March 2nct. 

Since the tragic incident, numerous conflicts between her and the police reports keep 
surfacing, including the footage of the police body cameras. Representative Har's 
statements have been unprofessional, and in direct opposition of her initial statements. 

We, therefore, ask that her case be referred to the Standards of Conduct Committee for 
investigation and any appropriate action. 

A response can be sent to 92-954 Makakilo Drive #71, Kapolei, HI 96707-1340. 

Sincerely, 

cc: Vice Speaker of the House, Representative John M. Mizuno 
Majority Leader, Representative Della Au Belatti 
Majority Floor Leader, Representative Dee Morikawa 
Representative Sharon Har 


